February 9, 1970

Paul Dudiey White, M. D.
264 Beacon Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02116

Dear Pault

Herewlth is a copy of a letter to Zdenek Fejfar that should resuit in
answers about when he started at WHO and when you and I were together at Geneva.
About the latter, my recollection is that we went to Geneva right after Sardinia in
April, or thereabouts, 1955. Fejfar's appointment must have gone into effect at
about that time. )

Sorry to have been so slow in responding to your letter. I was much
occupied in final arrangements for publication, ae a Supplement te CIRCULATION,
our report on five years of follow up of 12,000+ men, CORONARY HEART DISEASE
IN SEVEN COUNTRIES. It {s slated to be published in the latter part of April.

. Now we are in the last rush of getting ready to leave on the Michelangelo
sailing from New York on February 14. The 10-year follow-up examinations are
scheduled for Crevalcore and Montegiorgio in March and April. We hope to spend
a good deal of time at '"Minnelea'" befere returning in May.

All good wishes to you and Ina.

Sincerely,

Ancel Keys, Director
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